
Finance Committee Report  

 

On February 9th a virtual meeting of the citizens advisory 

committee for finance was held.  

 

The district discussed 2021-22 budget and the tax cap and 

presented the line-item detail of both the capital and 

administration sections of the budget to the committee.  

 

Additionally, the district reviewed the two reports prepared by 

the district’s internal auditor, the Annual Risk Assessment 

Update and the in-depth report on Student Safety and Student 

Data Reporting.  

 

The next meeting is scheduled for March 18th.  


